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June 1, 2016

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director

Public Utilities Commission

21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301

Re: Northeast Clean Energy Council’s Petition to Intervene in DE 16-576 Electric Distribution

Utilities: Development of New Alternative Net Metering Tariffs and/or Other Regulatory

Mechanisms and Tariffs for Customer-Generators

Dear Ms. Howland:

Enclosed please find Northeast Clean Energy Council’s Petition to Intervene in the above referenced

docket. Electronic copies have been sent in advance.

Please add Janet Gail Besser at jbesser@necec.org to the service list for this docket.

Thank you,

Sincerely,

&A*

Janet Gail Besser

Executive Vice President

New England Clean Energy Council I 250 Summer Street, Fifth Floor, Boston, MA 02210 www.necec.org I 6175009990


